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Subject: Assault w/Deadly Weapon  

Person Providing Information: Sergeant David Chandroo 

Email Address of Provider: David.Chandroo@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: (760)510-5200 

Media Contact: Sergeant David Chandroo 

Date of Release: 03-26-2018 

Time of Release: 5:15 p.m. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 

On Monday, March 26, 2018 at approximately 1530 hours, San Marcos deputies responded to a report of an 

assault with a deadly weapon in the area of Richmar Avenue and Marcos Street in the city of San Marcos.  

 

Upon arrival, deputies located a Hispanic male juvenile who sustained two stab wounds during a physical 

altercation with two other Hispanic males.  The juvenile was transported by ground ambulance to Scripps La 

Jolla hospital where he is being treated for his non-life threatening, upper body, injuries.  This event is believed 

to be gang related and is being investigated by detectives from the Street Narcotics/Gangs Division. 

 

Deputies searched the area for the two outstanding suspects with the assistance of Sheriff’s Astrea; however, the 

suspects have not been located. 

 

Anyone with information related to this investigation, is asked to call the Sheriff's Department at 858-565-5200.  

 
 

 


